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Raszka Shelley

From: Hervert, Carla <CHervert@peacehealth.org>

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 4:29 PM

To: Raszka Shelley; Rep Witt

Subject: House Bill 3515

Dear Rep. Witt and  Shelley, 

 

I am writing this afternoon after just learning that there is a hearing for 5 House Bills, 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514, 

this afternoon. 

 

Unable to attend, I wish to pass on my concerns. 

 

House Bill 3515 will prohibit Oregon from ever protecting gray wolves under the state Endangered Species Act, which I 

disagree with. 

 

The other bills unfairly target cougars and other native predators, which all have important roles in our overall healthy 

ecosystem, which as we know, is a fine balance. 

 

Please oppose these bills. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Carla Hervert 

Eugene, OR 97404 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carla Hervert RN, MS 

Cardiac Patient Educator, OHVI 4 & 5 

Sacred Heart Hospital at RiverBend 

3311 RiverBend Dr. 

Springfield, OR 97477 

Office (541) 222-3710 

Cell (541) 222-2754 

 

 

“First they ignore you.  Then they laugh at you.  Then they fight you.  Then you win.”  

~Mahatma Gandhi 

 

This message is intended solely for the use of the individual and entity to whom it is addressed, and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable state and 
federal laws. If you are not the addressee, or are not authorized to receive for the intended addressee, you are 
hereby notified that you may not use, copy, distribute, or disclose to anyone this message or the information 
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contained herein. If you have received this message in error, immediately advise the sender by reply email and 
destroy this message. 


